
Dear Senior Parents, Guardians, and Supporters: 
Can you believe it?! Your Nighthawk senior is completing their final year of high 
school! We have the perfect opportunity for you to gift them with a lasting 
memory in their 2024-25 yearbook. 

Yes, it’s already that time - Senior Tributes are upon us!

This is your chance to include a personal note to your child alongside those 
pictures that are just too adorable (or embarrassing) not to share. Your student’s 
happiest moments, lifelong friendships, and family memories can be immortalized 
in the final pages of their senior yearbook. But, please be sure that these photos 
are appropriate for school! Don’t miss out on this chance to show your child the 
support and pride you have for their all of their accomplishments!  

Please consider purchasing a Senior Tribute quarter, half, or full page 
advertisement for your Senior Nighthawk. See the attachment for more 

information.

Prices will increase after December 9th, 2024 so act now! Discounted prices are:

Full Page $295- Deadline: January 13th or until sold out.

Half Page $150- Deadline: January 20th or until sold out.

Quarter Page $77- Deadline: January 27th or until sold out.

Prices will increase after December 9th, 2024 so act now!

Visit YearbookOrderCenter.com to purchase your Tribute Page

Thank you for your continued support of the Ironwood Ridge Yearbook! Nighthawks for life! 
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